
Invitation to West Norfolk Specialist Academy Drop in Session - Monday 14 
September 2015 

Norfolk will benefit from nearly 100 additional places for children with special educational 
needs thanks to plans for a new specialist academy in King’s Lynn. The school will cater 
for children and young people with behaviour, emotional and social difficulties at Bryggen 
Road on the North Lynn Industrial Estate. 

The new all-through school will provide day provision for 96 boys and girls aged between 
4 and 16, with 56 places for primary school children and 40 secondary places. The new 
places at the school will help ease the current shortfall in the county for children with 
special educational needs, and will be a vital part of Norfolk’s Local Offer of support to 
these children and young people.    

How can I find out more information? 

Norfolk County Council and Catch 22 Multi Academies Trust (the Academy’s sponsor 
which will run the school) are holding a community drop-in session for local residents, 
businesses and interested stakeholders to find out more information about the plans for 
the site and school, meet the sponsor and answer any questions. 

The session will take place on Monday 14 September 2015, drop in anytime between 
2pm and 7pm 

Professional Development Centre 
Kilham’s Way 
Kings Lynn 
PE30 2HU 

If you are interested in attending please email cs.sencommissioning@norfolk.gov.uk to 
let us know or feel free to drop in anytime between 2pm-7pm. 

We look forward to seeing you on the day. 

Education Inclusion Service and Catch 22 

Further information including a briefing note is available on Norfolk’s Local Offer 
 

 

mailto:cs.sencommissioning@norfolk.gov.uk
http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/Childrens_services/Special_educational_needs_and_disabilities/Early_years_education_and_training/Education_in_developments/index.htm

